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Heritage NSW:  
PSA seeks answers regarding restructure enquiries 

The PSA has written to the Heritage NSW Executive regarding enquiries of a planned restructure. 

In recent weeks, PSA members raised enquiries of a proposed restructure at Heritage NSW. PSA 

members raised their understanding that restructure was being planned, but had not formally 

commenced. 

The PSA has written to the Heritage NSW Executive seeking a reply to the following questions: 

1. What are the current plans for a restructure at Heritage NSW? 

2. When could the Association anticipate the change management plan with significant time 

frames for proper consultation? 

3. What would the scope of a proposed restructure be?  

The PSA also sought if further detail could be provided to the Association in order to allay PSA 

members’ concerns. 

While PSA members have a range of questions regarding this matter, we have taken the three most 

requested questions and taken them directly to Heritage NSW Executive. 

The PSA will keep its members informed as this matter develops. If you have further questions, please 

contact your PSA Delegates MaryAnn.Hamilton@environment.nsw.gov.au; 

sam.higgs@environment.nsw.gov.au; and Brad.Welsh@environment.nsw.gov.au.  

The PSA is your voice at Heritage NSW. Join your union today.  
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